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This report covers the time from mid-November 2023 through mid-April 2024.  Due to dome 
issues the JKT has not been operational during the time period.  Proposed fixes are outlined by 
Peter Mack (ACE) in a report sent to SARA on March 21, 2024.   For completeness’s sake I have 
include ACE’s recommendations in this same email.  
 
 


